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MAY 2020  

Report to Director of Planning 

Report reference Report PC19/20-55 

Date published 6 May 2020 

By Conservation Officer 

Title of Report Highdown Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan 

Purpose of Report To adopt the Highdown Conservation Area Appraisal and Management 

Plan. 

  

Recommendation:  

The Director of Planning is recommended to: 

To approve the Highdown Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan attached at 

Appendix 2 for the purposes of development management and to inform the wider activities of 

the South Downs National Park Authority and its partner organisations. 

 

The following responses were received by Members of the Planning Committee:  

Name Comments 

Diana van der Klugt  

 

I consider this to be an impressive and thorough appraisal of this intriguing 

conservation area.  I am happy for the Director of Planning to approve the 

Plan in accordance with the Conservation Officer’s recommendation. 

Vanessa Rowlands Pleased to read the positive comments from the local Worthing Society 

and the inclusion of TPOs for the 

driveway trees 

 

 

 

 


